
 

                                                      
 
 
 

                  
                     
                   
                         
 
 
                

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

   
  

    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
  

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
   
     
    
    
 
    
 

DARTFORD 
BOROUGH COUNCIL Planning Services 

Please ask for: Mark Aplin Mr P. Mileham 
Direct Line: (01322) 343202The Planning Inspectorate 

c/o Programme Officer, Mr I. Kemp E-mail: 
DX: 142726 Dartford 7 

BY EMAIL ONLY 

Date: 13th January 2022 

Dear Mr Mileham 

Examination in Public of the Dartford Local Plan 

Under section 20(7) (C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act (PCPA) 2004, 
as amended), local planning authorities may formally ask inspectors to recommend 
modifications to a Development Plan Document undergoing Examination. 

This letter constitutes the formal request by Dartford Borough Council, that where 
necessary in order to address soundness and satisfy the requirements in section 20 (5) 
(a) of the PCPA 2004, the Inspector recommends modifications to the Dartford Local 
Plan currently being examined. 

If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter please get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark Aplin MRTPI MSc, MA, BSc (Hons) 

Strategic Planning Manager, 
Growth & Communities Directorate, 
Dartford Borough Council. 


